
Town   of   Pendleton   Recreation Meeting   Minutes   

Town   Hall   
  

In   attendance:   Beatrice   Mattina,   Chris   Frey,   Nicole   Welka,   and   David   Leible   
AGENDA   
  

1. Nicole   Welka   had   an   update   on   the   shelter   that   was   built   at   Depeau   Park.    Ken   Smith   from   the   
Lion’s   Club   reported   that   it   has   been   leveled   and   paved   and   we   will   do   a   dedication   in   the   
spring   or   summer.    The   Love   of   Skin   Foundation   will   be   included.    Tables   are   in   storage   and   
will   be   placed   under   the   pavilion   when   the   weather   breaks/parks   reopen.   

  
2. Surface   refinishing   for   Depeau   park   courts   will   be   brought   up   to   the   board   so   we   can   move   on   

that   before   further   damage   occurs.   
  

3. Baseball   through   CNBSA   is   not   looking   good.    It   looks   like   they   are   dissolving.   We   will   find   out   
if   there   are   other   options   available   to   Pendleton   families.   Kids   play   offers   a   program   but   it   is   
mostly   instructional   and   does   not   include   full   competitive   games.   Challenger   League   would   like   
to   continue   its   program   for   special   needs   players.   
  

4. Not   sure   about   Summer   Recreation   as   we   need   to   hear   the   guidelines   set   forth   from   the   
Niagara   County   Health   Department.   We   may   have   a   modified   program   but   will   determine   that   
later   since   guidelines   are   constantly   changing   due   to   the   COVID   pandemic.   

  
  
  

Our   next   meeting   will   be   Monday,   February   15,   2021   at   7   pm.   

Monday,   January   18,   2021   


